
 

 

To: Mayor and City Council Date: June 27, 2018 

  
From: Penny Parrella 

Executive Assistant to the City Council 
  
Subject: BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS- CITY COUNCIL APPOINTEES 

 
 The purpose of this memo is to provide recommendations for an appointment to the 

following committees.  
 
Central City Village Planning Committee 
 
Councilwoman Kate Gallego recommends the following individual for appointment: 
 
Zach Burns 
Mr. Burns is an architect with Local Studio. He replaces Amanda Straight on the 
Committee and will serve a first term to expire on November 19, 2019. 
 
 
South Mountain Village Planning Committee 
Councilwoman Gallego recommends the following individual for appointment: 
 
Perry Ealim 
Mr. Ealim is a retired business developer and he will serve a first term to expire on 
November 19, 2019.  
  


